
 
 

 
 

 

RC 048

I've hunted dall sheep in GMU 19C since 2005, as an Alaska resident on personal hunts. During that time, my 
experience has been resident hunters are increasingly being crowded out by non-resident hunters. Non-resident 
hunters account for most of the sheep hunters and the overwhelming majority of sheep harvest in the unit. In order 
to ensure sustainable sheep harvest and sustainable sheep hunting opportunity for resident sheep hunters, I strongly 
encourage the Board of Game to limit non-resident sheep hunting pressure in 19C while maintaining the opportunity 
for resident hunting with general season harvest tickets. I support proposal 267. 

Thank you, 
Scott Collins 
Anchorage, AK 




